
At present, there are three members of staff in the French Department. We are a 

friendly, committed and forward-thinking team, always striving to improve the 

learning experience and academic achievements of our students. 

Communication and support within the team is strong; we actively team-teach, 

develop resources collaboratively and reflect together on teaching and learning 

outcomes in order to strengthen best practice. 

The department currently delivers the AQA GCSE French specification. 

We are fortunate to work in a school where languages are well supported and 

highly valued. As a result, numbers going forward into KS4 are strong and this 

looks set to continue. Indeed, we are routinely greeted in French as we walk 

around the campus by those who study French – and those who do not! Our 

students want to succeed and will work hard to do so. 

In order to further motivate our students, we offer a variety of additional 

opportunities, including learning pop songs, writing to pen pals and day trips to 

France. On a whole-school level, we are working to embed international 

awareness and an ethos of global culture through our language teaching. There 

is ample scope for the successful candidate to grow as a practitioner.   

This is a really exciting time to join the French Department, as we continue to 

grow and develop. We look forward to receiving your application. 

 

 

  


